
Saturday • July 11th

Devils Lake AYA
Walleye Tournament

Devils Lake • Devils Lake, ND

Questions on Club Outings? 
Call:

Steve Hall: (H) 218-233-7011 • (C) 701-261-4379 • (W) 701-237-0435
Scott Stillwell: (H) 218-236-9001 • (C) 701-361-2614

Saturday & Sunday • July 18th & 19th

CLUB OUTING
Star Lake • Dent, MN

Schedule some 
SUMMER FUN!

Saturday & Sunday • August 15th & 16th

CLUB OUTING
Upper Red Lake • Waskish, MN

WALLEYE
LINES

Promoting conservation, sportsmanship and education in respect to walleye fishing.

Summer 2009

Calendar
of Events 

July 11
Devils Lakes AYA

Walleye Tournament 
Devils Lake, Devils Lake, ND

July 18 & 19
Club Outing

Star Lake, Dent, MN

August 15 & 16
Club Outing

Upper Red Lake, Waskish, MN

August 27th
Annual Member Picnic

Sahr Ranch

September 26th-27th
Cormorant Classic

Big Cormorant Lake, MN

ALL MEETINGS AT  7 PM 
AT THE  DOUBLEWOOD 
INN OF FARGO, UNLESS 

OTHERWISE STATED.

1020 25th St S	 Studio: 701.237.3767
Fargo, ND 58103 	 Office: 701.237.5346

Thursday • August 27th

Annual Member Picnic
Sahr’s Ranch

Kids Welcome • GAMES GALORE
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President’s Comments...
Fellow Members,
Another Pelican Classic Tournament is in the history books with quality numbers and size 
of walleyes caught and released, thanks to all anglers who took part in this event.  Without 
our two tournaments, we would not be able to support many of the requests we receive each 
year from State and youth organizations.  I also want to thank the tournament staff, Fair Hills 
resort, and mostly, you the volunteers.

FM Walleye members so far this spring have participated in taking a Vet fishing at Big 
Cormorant and Take a Kid fishing at White Earth.  Past President Ron Sahr has laid the 
ground work for take a Vet fishing and each year the number of club members and Vets 
continues to rise.  Our own Mike Miller and his Lady have done a outstanding job with 
the Take a Kid fishing event.  Board members Steve Hall, Ed Liberta and Barry Chouinard 
took part in taking kids out in the water.   It’s far better to give, than to receive, yet ask any 
member, and I am sure they will tell you that they received much.

Thank  You for your continued support of FM Walleyes Unlimited Inc!

Steve Garten, President

MAY 16TH CLUB OUTING UPDATE
LAKE TRAVERSE, BROWNS VALLEY, MN

By Steve Hall
Well, another club outing down on the books, and for a one day outing, I have to say, everything went very well.  We ran out 
of Holicky’s Resort on the South Dakota side due to the wet conditions.  Saturday night we enjoyed brats and chips, cooked 
for us by the Walleye Club from South Dakota.  Nice group of people, good food and lots of information exchanged!

The fish we caught were nice, so if you want to catch your next trophy fish, this is the spot!  Pitching crank baits or using 
jigs with good ol’ white tail twister tails, or just put them out behind the boat and drive around – that works too.

Rumor has it that Scott Stillwell and Guy Kimball got in this one spot and in seven 
casts they had over eighteen pounds of walleye – pitching cranks.  Not bad, you 
don’t have to be a teacher to do that math!  The Brian Fitch boat was another hot 
one or some might even call it skilled, but it was Brianna who put the big walleye 
in that boat – 6.6 lbs.  Way to go Brianna!!!!  And here are the outing results:

JUNIOR DIVISION RESULT	
ADULTDIVISION RESULTS 
1st Brianna Fitch  6.6 lbs.          	

 1st Brian Fitch  8.26 lbs – (3) 
2nd Derion Baker  3.14 lbs.       	 2nd Scott Stillwell  6.88 lbs. (1) 

	 3rd Blake Meyer   2.78 lbs.       	 3rd Guy Kimball 6.62 lbs. – (1) 

Don’t forget our next Club Outing on June 20th and 21st, Graham’s Island 
State Park on Devils Lake, ND, 7:30 a.m. to 3 p.m. both days.  Camping
reservations at (800 807-4723.

*Participation is not mandatory, but if you choose to, a $5 big fish pot will be up for the taking both days.  You must let 
me know if you are participating and you have to be loaded up (or in the process) by 3p.m. each day to be eligible for the 
pot.

Any questions about the Club Outings, please call Steve Hall @ 701-261-4379.
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May 2009 Club Meeting: 
Lake Winnipeg Ice Fishing Excursion Recap

The May club meeting found FM Walleye club members leaving the beautiful spring weather to meet at the 
Doublewood Inn to hear about the legislative issues affecting Minnesota anglers and ice fishing on Lake 
Winnipeg.  

Barry Chouinard provided a legislative update on issues affecting FM Walleyes club members.  Barry is a 
participating member of the Walleye Advisory Committee.  He represents the voice of FM Walleyes Unlimited, 
Inc. to the group.  Several items shared at the meeting included:

	 o The development in progress of a strategic plan to guide the walleye stocking program in Minnesota 		
	 through the year 2015.

	 o Lakes that are stocked by the MN DNR typically receive quantities based on the number of littoral
	  acres. 1 lb of fingerlings per littoral acre is the standard.

	 o The Minnesota budget deficit will have an effect on the DNR fisheries.  Currently, 18 positions are
 	 being 	 held  empty with an additional 25-30 more expected to be vacated and not replaced.  This will
	  mean that many of the tasks performed by DNR staff will now fall on citizen groups.

	 o The MN Walleye Stamp is an outgrowth of the challenging budget situation.  Funds from the sale of
	 this walleye stamp are dedicated to the walleye stocking program.  Barry will also serve on a 5 member
	 citizen’s oversight committee that assures that walleye stamp funds are spent on qualified activities.  		
	 MN Walleye Stamps can be purchased at the time you buy your license or at any time afterward from
	 a Minnesota Fishing License vendor.

	 o In the last session of the Minnesota legislature HB1132 passed the House of Representatives and is
	 now currently in conference committee.  This bill would allow anglers to use two lines in Minnesota.

	 o Plans are in the works to update the west access on Big Cormorant Lake.  The Minnesota DNR Trails
	 and Waterways manage public lake access statewide and will be in charge of the updates.

Following Barry’s update Steve Hall, Dave Randash, Scott Brewer and Kyle Agre shared a video of pictures 
taken on the recent FM Walleyes Lake Winnipeg Walleye Excursion.  This was just what was needed to catch the 
attention of those in attendance.  The number of trophy walleyes taken on this trip was amazing, and seeing the 
pictures made everyone want to get their augers back out again.  (Well, almost)  Following the video the panel 
shared some information about the Selkirk, Manitoba area, Lake Winnipeg, fishing tips and strategies as well as 
a few stories from this year’s trip.  

Fishing Lake Winnipeg walleyes is unlike most other ice fishing experiences.  Taking a trip with other anglers 
from FM Walleyes and joining those from Winnipeg Anglers Association of Manitoba provided the perfect 
opportunity to learn about this incredible fishery and meet some new friends.  A return trip is in the works for 
March of 2010.  Be on the lookout for further information as that time approaches in the Walleye Lines and at 
club meetings.  This is a trip for novice and expert ice anglers alike.  We hope to see you on the ice in 2010!



Walleye Lines		s  ummer 20094

Pl	 Tm	 Partner 1	 Partner 2	 Weight
1	 87	 Dave Tufte 	 Tony Stetz........................29.47
2	 40 	 Jamie Kinslow 	 Kim Kinslow...................28.91
3	 10 	 Ron Wagner 	 Wayne Johnson................28.04
4	 89 	 Fred Sanchez 	 Chris Roehl......................27.77
5	 53 	 Ken Weiss 	 Brad Weiss......................27.04
6	 38 	 Dale Gnoinsky 	 Scott Rieber.....................26.16
7	 83 	 Rick Samson 	 Bruce Ramlo....................26.07
8	 9 	 Gene Olson 	 Rick Engelmann..............24.89
9	 31 	 Brian Bjorkman 	 Eric Bjorkman.................24.88
10	 74 	 David Asplin 	 James Asplin....................24.32

Pelican “Top Ten”

Pelican Spring Classic Tournaments
By Lisa Gibson 

As the sun started to peek over the trees, the first fishing team entered the west access of Pelican Lake to start off the Spring 
Classic.  It was a cool morning with a light breeze on land, but on the water was very chilling.  The teams darned themselves 
with wind resistance bibs & jackets, sweatshirts and caps.  The day would prove to be challenging as the wind would continue 
to increase, and changing weather patterns would move into the lake area effecting the fishing over the tournament’s duration.  

This year’s Pelican Spring Classic Tournament was record setting.  The combination of average size fish and the total number 
of fish caught resulted in 1405 lbs of fish crossing the scales, surpassing previous tournaments dating back to 1995.  The 
average sized fish was 1.91 pounds which is the 5th overall in terms of the size of each fish.  With 737 fish caught, it seemed 
this year’s tournament would be one for the record books.   

On top of the leader board for the first day were teams; Ken Weiss/Brad Weiss 17.95 lbs, Dale Gnoinsky/Scott Rieber 17.28, 
Dave Tufte/Tony Stetz 17.01, Ron Wagner/Wayne Johnson 14.88, and Jamie Kinslow/Kim Kinslow 14.80.

Day two proved to be a bit more challenging in finding the fish, however, the winning team of Dave Tufte and Tony Stetz 
prevailed with a 29.47 lbs combined weight, which is the 5th highest weight in tournament history.  This win would earn the 
team a $2,200 pay check.  Closely following the team of Tufte/Stetz were Jamie Kinslow/Kim Kinslow, 28.91lbs. and $1,400; 
Ron Wagner/Wayne Johnson 28.04 lbs and $1015; Fred Sanchez/Chris Roehl 27.77 lbs and $925; and Ken Weiss/Brad Weiss 
27.04 lbs. and $825.  Big fish awards went to teams; Ken Wiess/Brad Weiss with an 8.78 lb fish; Rod Ambuehl/Matt Morrisey 
with a 7.10 lb fish; & Jon Wiser/Rob Bahr with a 6.34 pound fish.  Team 103 Jake Nelson/Josh Jensen started  the tournament 
with sponsor J&K Marine replacing the water pump delaying their start by two hours.  They brought in the second biggest 
basket on day two to finish in the money at 13th place.  Thank you Tim Sweeney for being on site to keep the competitors 
equipment up to the task!

One of the team partners, Ron Wagner said, “I have been participating in this tournament for 4 to 5 years now, and it’s a well 
run tournament.  I am looking forward to the Fall Classic in September on Big Cormorant Lake.”  We hope to see you all 
out the YMCA camp this fall for what we hope will be another record breaking tournament.  Following the Fall Classic FM 
Walleyes will award the season points champion a boat-motor-trailer combination.

Thank you to all the hard working volunteers that help make the event a success.  FM Walleyes Classic Tournaments is 
sponsored by Scheels All Sports, Ray’s Sport and Marine, Lund Boats, Berg Auto Supply, Bartness Fishing Rods, Shorelander 
Trailers, Crystal Pierz Marine, J&K Marine, Moorhead Marine, Hoot’s Sports, Sportsman’s Warehouse, Vision Bank and State 
Bank and Trust.
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Raffle Sponsors
By Scott Brewer

I would like to take a minute and thank all the businesses who provide us with discounted merchandise to be 

used for fundraising through our raffle programs.  With their help, we have been able to generate thousands 

of dollars.  These funds are used to pay for such things as speakers for the monthly meetings and for the FM 

Walleye University youth education program.  Raffle sponsors include- Scheels All Sports, Pure Fishing (Berkley, 

Fenwick, Abu Garcia, and Ect.), Sportsman’s Warehouse, FLW, Tom Backer Guide Service, Chuck DeRemer 

Custom Rods, Coleman, Fargo Force, and Jason Mitchell Rods. These, along with new sponsors Rapala and 

Salmo, have done a lot for our club during the past year or two.  Please help me in thanking these companies by 

giving them some of our business.

Take A Vet Fishing
by Ron Sahr

On June 3rd Approximately 20 F-M Walleyes Unlimited, Inc. members along with members of the local Muskie 
Club volunteered their time and boats to take 31 Veterans out for a afternoon of fishing. Everyone met at Camp 
Cormorant on Big Cormorant Lake, the weather was fantastic. The fishing was about average with a few nice 
Walleyes, Northerns and Bass caught. 

Over the past 5 years F-M Walleyes Unlimited, Inc. has given over 300 hours to this great event and hope to 
continue giving many more. It is an honor to take few of our Veterans out for a few laughs, great stories, and of 
course fishing. This is a feel good event for all the volunteers. Seeing all the smiles on the Vets faces as they bring 
in a fish or receive a door prize (every Vet received one) makes all of us feel good.   

The evening was topped off with a barbeque,  many nice gifts and cash given to the Vets.  All of this was paid 
for by the YMCA.  This was a very special evening for our members and the Veterans.  The Vets appreciated the 
efforts of FM Walleyes, The Local Muskie Club and the YMCA.  The Smiles said it all!

“WHAT THESE GREAT VETERANS HAVE 
GIVEN TO OUR COUNTRY WILL NEVER BE 
FORGOTTEN”
A Big Thank You to all the volunteers!
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F-M Walleyes Club Outing #3
Devils Lake, ND June 20 & 21, 2009

By Guy Kimball
Great weather , great weather two days in a row on monstrous Devils Lake. All the boats that participated went 

wherever they wanted all day long with just the right amount of chop on the water, ‘cause from our experience 

if Devils is flat as a pancake you might as well stay at Graham’s Island State Park and bird watch for the day. 

(Nothing against bird watching)

The word must have been out that the “bite was on” because we were greeted by about 200-250 vehicles w/trailers 

at the access parked 4 rows deep on the grass field, besides 

the huge (by Minnesota standards) permanent asphalt 

parking area.

Water temperature was around 68 degrees unless one found 

a back water bay where the temperature may have bumped 

up a couple of degrees, which historically means a bigger 

fish spot. Most boats headed to Pelican Lake, our boat was 

pointed towards the Minnewauken Flats area.

Results were mixed for the 2 days; some people did better on Saturday 

(right Brian D!) and some people did better on Sunday (right Brian 

F!). Either way the ticket was pretty much tie up to a tree, use leeches 

with slip bobbers and fish is 6 feet of water or less for your 5 fish 

limit. The fish are healthy as ever as we can attest to by looking at 

all the bright, orange fresh water shrimp that covered the bottom of 

our boat after flippin in a 17” Walleye that spit out a belly full of the 

crustaceans. Yuk! Yet another method for a successful weekend was 

pitch’in #5 Shad Raps on the gravel bars and sand grass scattered 

around the shoreline and rip-rap areas. By the way some large northern in the 7-9lb class were also boated.



Walleye Lines		s  ummer 20097

Devils Lake Club Outing Continued

Next Club Outing: Star Lake near Dent, MN. See ya there….

Remember… Catch and Release or in the Grease!

The results for the event are as follows
(3 biggest fish in 2 days):

Adults
1) Steve Hall			   8.24 lbs

2) Guy Kimbell		  6.54 lbs

3) Brian Fitch			   5.96 lbs

Juniors

1) Emma Gangelhoff		  10.36 lbs

2) Blake Meyer		  5.84 lbs

3) Brianna Fitch		  5.80 lbs
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FM Walleyes University – Youth Boating Safety Class
The summer 2009 FM Walleyes University session will focus on boating safety.  This session will be based on 
the North Dakota Game & Fish Department “Boat North Dakota” program.  Open to youth of any age, we will 
cover the basics of responsible boating.  Attendees age 12 and older may use the information covered in class 
along with the booklet provided to study for the Boating Certification Exam to attain the North Dakota Boating 
Safety Education Certificate.  This certificate permits youth age 12-15 to operate of a motorized watercraft.  The 
class is scheduled for Tuesday, July 28th @ the Country Inn & Suites of Fargo from 5:30 to 8:30 p.m..

Topics covered during this class include:
o	 Know Your Boat
o	 Before You Get Underway
o	 Operating Your Boat … Safely
o	 The Legal Requirements of Boating
o	 Boating Emergencies … What To Do
o	 Enjoying Water Sports With Your Boat

Space in this class is limited to 18.  To for information, or to register, call Kyle Agre @ 701-429-1242 or e-mail 
to: kyle.agre@gmail.com.

NEW ADVERTISER - Town & Country Credit Union
FM Walleyes Unlimited welcomes a new advertiser, Town and Country Credit Union!  TCCU has been in 
business since January of 1939 and was located in the Farmers Union Elevator, Minot, North Dakota.  The seven 
Board Directors wanted a community based financial institution that had patrons as the owner of the company.  
Starting out with a savings base of $360 and loans of $60, TCCU has grown to a current asset portfolio of 
$202,000,000.

TCCU merged with Kenmare Community Credit union in 1989 and with FM Community Credit Union in 
Fargo in 1993.  They currently have 8 branches, 3 in Fargo and 1 in West Fargo and employ 103 people.  TCCU 
specializes in Vehicle Loans. Real Estate loans, Ag Loans, Commercial Loans, Personal Loans, Home Equity 
Loans and our favorite, Recreational Vehicle Loans.

Patty Pretzer, VP of Marketing, has been with TCCU for 23 years and started her career when there were only 15 
employees.  Patty feels technology has changed banking dramatically over the past several years with electronic 
bill paying, e-statement and debit cards growing the most.  Credit Unions differ from banks in the fact that Credit 
Unions are owned by the members versus stockholders and the Board of Directors service voluntarily.  Patty 
enjoys getting out to the communities TCCU serves and meeting the 
members and TCCU employees.  Patty is proud they have just received 
an extension of their Insurance of Deposit, $250,000 maximum until the 
year 2013.  According to Patty, the current financial condition of many 
financial institutions is not reflected in TCCU and they continue with 
“Business as usual”.

Good news for our club members, TCCU currently has boat loans 
starting at 4.95% interest for up to 60 months!
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BOARD MEETING MINUTES-TUESDAY, May 19, 2009 @ Doublewood Inn, Fargo ND	
-Meeting was called to order @ 7pm by President Steve Garten.
Absent board members: Steve Meyer. 	
General members attending: Ron Sahr.
-April’s board meeting minutes were lost.
-Financial Report by Barry Chouinard. Current balance is $34,545.75. List of cash transactions was given out to be reviewed. Motion to 
approve transactions was made by Brian Dahlin, second by Kyle Agre. Motion passed.
-Current Members: 343 (Paid 247)  - April  General Meeting attendance: 108
OLD BUSINESS:
-Take A Vet Fishing, Ron Sahr.  The YMCA will again be hosting the event.  This will be held on June 3rd starting @ 3.30 at the Y-Camp 
on Big Cormorant Lake.  Volunteers with boats are needed.  Contact Ron if you are able to help out.  Volunteers should show up around 2 
to 2.30 a the access by the old Buckhorn on the north side of the lake.  The Y will provide a BBQ meal for all in attendance.
-Speakers, Ed Liberda. We still need a Angler’s Night speaker for 2010.  For the September meeting we are talking to Ed Carlson, who 
would talk about fishing the Red River.
 -Advertisers/Tournament Sponsors, Don Marty. Don reported that a few of our past sponsors are not able to participate this year, but we 
have picked up some brand new sponsors.  Don is very close to his projected annual goal for 2009.  Good work Don!
-FM Walleyes University, Kyle Agre.  Kyle presented his projected 2009-2010 budget.  Scott Brewer made a motion to approve, second by 
Don Marty.  All in favor, motion passed.
-This month’s meeting.  FM Walleye Member Panel, consisting of Steve Hall, Dave Randash, Scott Brewer & Kyle Agre, will speak about 
the Winnipeg Ice Fishing Trip that some of the club members participated in.  Scott mentioned that the raffles are all set for this meeting.
-Donation request, Steve Garten.  Boy Scouts have requested that we donate $1,250 to operate & maintain the boats & motors at Camp 
Wilderness this year.  A motion was made by Don Marty, second by Barry Chouinard.  All in favor, motion passed.
-Pelican Tournament, Barry Chouinard.  Current entries are at 101.  Prize give-aways will be coming back.  Jean Nygaard has agreed to 
handle this part of the event.  Current volunteers are at 9 (it would be great to have 12).  Set up will begin on Thursday @ noon.
-AYA Tournament, Barry Chouinard.  This will be held on July 11th at Devils Lake.  The board has decided to have a June Board Meeting 
to focus on the event.  We will discuss more about the event at that time.
NEW BUSINESS:
-Raffle Budget, Scott Brewer.  2008 budget recap presented.  2009 proposed budget also presented.  Barry made a motion to approve 2008 
and 2009 raffle budgets.  Gary Sauvageau seconded.  Discussion.  All in favor motion passed.
-Budgets.  Steve Garten asked that all committee heads have there 2009 budgets in by next board meeting.
-Steve Hall received call from member regarding information on a new net that he’s designed.  The guy would like to show these at this 
month’s meeting.  Discussion will follow.
-Donation/Grant Request, Steve Garten.  (1)  Received grant request from Northern Lights Boy Scouts Council in the amount of $1,250 to 
operate and maintain a boat and motor at Camp Wilderness.  Discussion.  Motion to approve contribution of $1,250 to Northern Lights Boy 
Scouts made by Steve Meyer.  Second by Scott Brewer.  All in favor and motion passed....(2)  Then Fergus Falls DNR Fisheries Rearing 
Ponds is requesting $800 to sponsor 4 ponds (non-reservation lakes).  Motion made by Barry to grant this donation.  Discussion followed.  
Motion seconded by Steve Hall.  Vote taken and all in favor, motion passed.
-Visitor, Steve Goldade.  Brought request for donation from our club to the Liudahl Family Endowment, Scholarship Fund.  Steve Goldade 
explained what the Liudahl family is doing and what their goals are.  Discussion followed.  Motion made by Ed Liberda to table this 
discussion for now until we have time to do more research and then to reconsider this by September.  Second Steve Meyer.  More discussion.  
Motion amended by Scott Brewer to review this in June not September 2009.  Second by Steve Meyer.  Amended motion voted on, all in 
favor and motion passed. 
-Committee assignments.  Currently all committee assignments will stand.
-Review of the year of 2008 for the club, Steve Garten.  Good year, good board in place and we are all looking forward to an even better 
2009.  Thinking forward, we all need to look for areas of improvement.
Round Table:
Steve Garten…Brian Dahlin, editor, needs to get the articles & submission for the next edition as soon as possible so that he is able to meet 
the deadlines so that the paper can get out to the general membership earlier each month.
Ed Liberda…Lake Tracks developer has contacted Ed regarding possible doing a presentation on his new product.  We did have him at our 
meeting a couple years ago.  Discussion followed & it was decided that Ed would get more information about this & bring it to the board 
as soon as he can.
Brian Dahlin... Walleye Lines is currently half advertising, so Brian was wondering if we should look into expanding the publication.   
Discussion.  Brian will look into the exact costs that would be incurred.  We will look at it again after projected costs are explored.
Scott Brewer… New hats & shirts are coming (2-3 new styles).  Mentioned that he heard Barry Chouinard on KFGO radio on Saturday, 
May 16th.  Barry did a great job promoting our club & events.  Scott brought the 2010 FM Walleye Custom Rod/Reel Combo for all to see.  
Chuck DeRemer did a super job on the rod.  Thanks Chuck!
Barry Chouinard… On April 28th, Barry attended the Minnesota Walleye Advisory Meeting.  He updated us on the items that they 
covered.  He will also speak at the May General Membership Meeting to bring information to the whole club.
Steve Hall… June Club outing will be on June 20 & 21 at Devils Lake (Graham’s Island).
Don Marty…Thank you notes will be sent out to all Angler’s Night Sponsors.
Ron Sahr…Thanks to the current board of FM Walleyes.  He wanted us to know that in his option this is the best board of directors that 
this club’s ever had.
-Motion to adjourn meeting @ 8.25pm by Kyle Agre, second by Gary Sauvageau.  All in favor.  Meeting adjourned.
The next board meeting with be in June (date, time & place yet to be determined). We encourage general members to attend any or all board meetings.
Respectfully submitted by Tami Stillwell, Recording Secretary
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DL Marina: 218-847-7291

Lake Lida: 218-532-2628
Tim Sweeney at

3 Locations to serve you better
• Two miles west of

Detroit Lakes on Hwy 10
• At the Detroit Lakes Marina

• Lake Lida
DL Toll Free: 800-774-2628

Your exclusive Lund
Fiberglass dealer

for the region!

5608 Hwy 75 South  •  Moorhead, MN 56560
(218) 233-4489  • http://www.moorheadmarine.com

3471 University Dr S
Fargo, ND 58103 (701) 356-3700

Garden Hut of Fargo
“Your Northland Outdoor Power

Equipment Center - featuring Easy
Angler and Lodge Fish Houses.”

500 2nd Ave N	 701.293.2400
Fargo, ND 58102 	 800.423.3344

701.237.5948
1020 25th St S  	 Fargo, ND 58103 

3450 Main Ave	 701.293.7325
Fargo, ND 58103 	 www.swanston.com

2115 SE Main St
Moorhead, MN

218-287-9100
MON.-FRI. 8:30-6:00
SAT. 8:30-3:00



Walleye Lines		s  ummer 2009

Membership Application and Renewal
F-M Walleyes Unlimited, Inc. – An area sportsman’s club, dedicated to the preservation and improvement of 
walleye fishing, invites you to join and actively participate in our fishing club	 o New	 o Renew
Application for Membership:	 o  $20 	 o Jr. Member (under 18) - FREE
Name(s)__________________________________________________________________________________
Address___________________________________City____________________ State_______Zip__________
Phone:  Home  (______)  ______  - _______	Work  (______)  ______  - _______
Do you own a boat?   o Yes  o No      Would you like to fish with other club members?   o Yes  o No
E-mail:____________________________________________________________
Membership requirements: Persons desiring membership must be those who can act in a sportsmanlike manner and will be 
a credit to the organization.  Receipt of this application, yearly dues and approval of the Board of Directors are required for 
membership.  
Mail application to: 
F-M Walleyes Unlimited, Inc., PO Box 1017, Moorhead, MN 56560.

Signature of Applicant:  x 

11

Office Use Only

PAID Amount_______________

Date_________ Init____________

Have a safe and fun fishing season from

Sahr’s Sudden Service
601 N. 4th St.	
Fargo, ND 58102	 293-1918

and

Red River Boarding Kennels
789-7510

Ron & Kathy Sahr, Owners

Every Battery
For

Every Need
4430 17th Avenue South

Fargo, ND

701-293-8000

4901 13th Avenue SW
Fargo, ND 58103

(701) 281-7000  •  Fax: (701) 281-7001

INDUSTRIES
(701) 277-1749 • 800-246-1749 • Fax (701) 277-1867
www.trsindustries.com       email: tarps4119@aol.com

4119 - 14th Ave. NW
In the Fargo Industrial Park • Fargo, ND 58102

Supreme Roll Tarp Systems
Supreme Electric Roll Tarp Systems

New Truck and Trailer Covers, Tarp Repair,
Custom Boat Covers, Custom Covers For Anything

Rich Cossette

3000 25th St S
Fargo, ND 58103

Vision Bank

(701) 364-2020

3100 13th Ave S
Fargo, ND 58103

(701) 451-7528

701.232.2491
72 Broadway 	 Fargo, ND 58102 
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(701) 238-1362
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(701) 234-5709
Don.Marty@meritcare.com
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stevehall58@hotmail.com

Steve Meyer (exp: 2010)
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kyle.agre@gmail.com

Scott Brewer (exp: 2011)
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scottb@NorthernPipe.com
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edward.liberda@gmail.com
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garysauvageau@msn.com

Articles for the
2009 AUGUST Issue
of the Walleye Lines

will be accepted through the
31st of July

Any photos, articles that you have written or printed 
articles that you have obtained permission to have 

reprinted will be accepted. 

For more information please contact 
Brian Dahlin, Editor of the Walleye Lines at: 

brian.dahlin@randscasework.com


